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Letter No.: 02-39TO: All County Welfare Directors 
All County Administrative Officers
All County Medi-Cal Program Specialists/Liaisons
All County Health Executives
All County 250 Percent Working Disabled Coordinators

250 PERCENT WORKING DISABLED PROGRAM UPDATE

Ref.: All County Welfare Directors Letter (ACWDL) Nos. 00-16, 00-51, 01-14, and 
01-26

This letter is to notify the counties that the 250 Percent Working Disabled (WD) automated 
billing and payment system has not been implemented. In ACWDL 01-46, the estimated 
implementation date for the issuance of monthly billing statements to the 250 Percent WD 
individuals was to be March 2002. This date has not been met and there is no set 
implementation date at this time. Please continue to supply 250 Percent WD individuals with 
envelopes in which to mail their premiums. Another ACWDL will be issued when the 
automated billing and payment system is implemented. To order additional supply of envelopes, 
call (916) 322-0019.

If you have any questions regarding this letter or the 250 Percent WD program, please call 
Ms. Vicki Partington of my staff at (916) 654-5909 or E-Mail Vparting@dhs.ca. gov .

Sincerely,

RICHARD BRANTINGHAM, Acting Chief
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch

Do your part to help California save energy. To learn more about saving energy, visit the following web site: 
www.consumerenergycenter.org/flex/index.html
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